THOMAS CURCIO FIRE CHIEF TCURCIO@CI.NEW-LONDON.CT.US



MARY SANTOS
ASSISTANT TO THE FIRE CHIEF
MSANTOS@CI.NEW-LONDON.CT.US

289 BANK STREET NEW LONDON, CT 06320 PHONE: 860-447-5291 FAX: 860-447-5293

Donald M. Colarusso
President/ Lead Instructor
All Hands Fire Equipment and Training

Mr. Colarusso,

The members of the New London Fire Department would like to thank you and your staff for the Firefighter Escape System training you provided our department in May.

The training was well organized and professionally delivered. Our department was honored to receive a grant from the Lieutenant Joseph DiBernardo Memorial Foundation which provided funds for the equipment and training.

The New London Fire Department highly recommends All Hands Fire Equipment and Training for the equipment and delivery of this life saving class.

Sincerely,

**Chief Thomas Curcio** 

City of New London Fire Department

New London, Connecticut